Fechter, David D

From: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 11:33 AM

To: Fechter, David D

Subject: RE: 437736 2 Starkey Rd- Design Agreement

This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open attachments unless you
are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

David,
This is a boilerplate agreement and we cannot remove or revise the indemnification provision.

Thanks,

Tamara Perez, FCCM

Local Programs Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612

813-975-6428

From: Fechter, David D <ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 3:24 PM

To: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: FW: 437736 2 Starkey Rd- Design Agreement

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

Tamara - by County Resolution No. 06-70, the County does not indemnify other parties in
most situations. Can FDOT modify paragraph 15 b and c of the agreement so that each party is responsible for their own
acts of negligence? Please advise. Thanks.

Dave

David D. Fechter, AICP, CPPB
Department Administrative Manager
Public Works Department

14 S Fort Harrison Avenue, 4th Floor
Clearwater, Florida 33756
727-464-3019

From: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 11:35 AM

To: Fechter, David D <ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Cc: Clark, Sara <Sara.Clark@dot.state.fl.us>; Parrish, Robin <Robin.Parrish@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: 437736 2 Starkey Rd- Design Agreement




This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open attachments unless you
are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning, David,

Attached is the LAP agreement for FPID 437736 2 38 01 Starkey Rd project. Please review the agreement
thoroughly and let me know if you have any questions and/or comments. After your review is complete and if
you have no comments, please move forward with having the agreement executed. Please return a pdf copy
of the partially executed agreement to me by February 17, 2020.

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

Tamara Perez, FCCM

Local Programs Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612

813-975-6428



